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Newsletter 3 – Term 1 

 
13th September 2020 – 24th Muharram 1442  

 
Dear Parents - مُ عالايْكُمْ   السَّلَا  
 
Alhamdulillah our Madressah is now open but our student numbers have dropped markedly due to  
 
the Covid- 19 Pandemic.  As a result of the drop in student numbers we have decided 
 
to combine the classes from Monday, 14th September and will only have 2 sessions as follows: 
 
Session 1 – 4.30- 5.30pm 
      
Mu`allimah Fatiha Fouzia / Class 1a/1b (combined)  
  
Mu`allimah Maryem Class 1c 
 
Session 2 – 5.45 - 6.45pm  
   
Mu`allimah Nawal / Fatema / Rozina Class 2a / 3a (combined) 
 
Mu`allimah Nazha / Raeesa / Hafiz Chaker Class 2 b / 3 b (combined) 
 
Mu`allimah Fatiha / Fouzia   Class 2c / 3 c (combined) 
 
Mu`allimah Zainub - Class 4  
 
Mu`allimah Shahinda - Class 6 / 7 (combined includes Mu’allimah Somia`s class) 
 
As previously communicated, each session will only last 1 hour for the foreseeable future. 
 
These are unprecedented times and new measures are being introduced in line with government 
guidelines to minimise the spread of Covid-19 and to protect students, teachers, staff and 
volunteers.  A separate document outlining the new Covid-19 policy is attached for your 
information.  Please read these guidelines and understand the new measures before Madressah 
reopens.  You will also need to acknowledge that you have read and have undertood the Covid-19 
policy.  Your coorperation to ensure that Madressah runs smoothly will be much appreciated. 
 
Exams – Will take place by the end of September and we will inform you of exact dates nearer the 
time! (revision in all classes at present) 
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Class move - Children will move to new classes from 1st October  
                        
 
Prospectus / registration  / Covid 19 - form is online www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk 
 
Free E books – download the app  - register www.ieosa.com  
 
          our Madressah books free to download! 
 
MSO contact Number  
 

Please save this Telephone number in your diary – MSO Whatapp Number 07834813971 

 
You can only receive the message if you save this number – this is Muslim School Oadby - contact  
 
telephone number  
 

Is your child isolating from School – please inform MSO 
 
He or she must not attend Madressah also if you have siblings they too must not attend   
 
Madressah, for the safety of all children and staff. 
 
They may return after the completion of their isolation period. 
 
 
Jazakallah Khair 
 زبير حسام  
Zubeir Hassam 
Principal,  Muslim School Oadby 
 
www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk  
 

Muslim School Oadby – Dedicated to Educate the Ummah 
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